
December Update to the Full Brandeis Faculty 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

This is a quick note to let you know that the Faculty Governance Task Force is hard at 

work on our final paper for the fall semester. Rather than making formal 

recommendations at this time, we will be updating you on our thinking and asking that 

you join with us, tell us what we are missing, and point out places in our thinking that 

you do not think are clear or will not be effective in practice. We will send out that paper 

in mid-January following which we would like to attend meetings with department 

chairs, Divisions, Schools, the Faculty Senate, and a range of other faculty during 

January and February. We will listen to your feedback during this time and use it to draft 

more formal recommendations to bring back to the faculty later in 2018. As always, 

please be in touch with comments or suggestions. 

 

with thanks, 

Sava Berhané 

Wendy Cadge, Task Force co-chair 

Susan Curnan, Task Force co-chair 

Jody Hoffer Gittell 

Adrianne Krstansky 

Anne Marando 

Michael Randall 

Robert Reitano 

Gina Turrigiano 

Pu Wang 

Bernie Yack 

 


